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I am concerned about the clean up plan for GP West Chlor-Alkali. Specifically, I am worried that
binding elemental mercury with concrete and leaving it onsite is not a viable longterm remediation
strategy. The mercury needs to be removed from the site not left to cause potential future harm.
Given the extreme weather that our region can expect as the new normal, it just makes sense to
remove this deadly chemical rather than leave it vulnerable to unintended consequences that may
occur in the future. By removing the mercury, the site can be rendered safe for future economic
development opportunities at that location.
 


